

Manchester Bowhunters Inc. P.O. Box 4804 Manchester, NH 03108

Incorporated June 1956

www.manchesterbowhunters.com

May, 2021

Our next regular meeting will be on June 21, 2021 at our club grounds in Auburn, NH @ 6:30PM. We meet the third Monday of the month.

This Pandemic has been difficult for the club.

- a. Our first work party in over two years is June 5 (Saturday). Lots of things to do. Please show up. Starts at 8AM.
- b. Our Summer League starts May 26.
- c. We will have a 3D Shoot on Aug 28 & 29. Set up is on Aug 27. We will be setting 40 targets on the course. You will be allowed to shoot them twice around.
- d. Our Summer BBQ will be held the same night as our Aug meeting. Food will start being served at 6 PM. Cost is \$15/person. Contact our secretary Nicole by August 5 if you are joining us for the BBQ.
- e. We had election of officers at our May meeting. Ernie Hanson was reelected as President and Nicole Assetta was voted in as secretary. Our thanks go out to Ann McLaughlin for her years of service.

The course is OPEN. We encourage all members to get out and use the course and enjoy the fresh air.

Email me at <u>archery@manchesterbowhunters.com</u> if you have concerns. I will pass your info to one of the club officers.

See you at the meeting.

Best regards Al Kula Ambassador MBH

President: Ernie Hansen 2023 Vice President: Tony Charest 2022 Treasurer: Scott Soucie 2022 Secretary: Nicole Assetta 2023

Email: archery@manchesterbowhunters.com